
Drop off your Letters between 

November 28th and  

 December 16th! 

North Brunswick children are encouraged to 

write a letter to Santa. Drop off your letters 

and a pre stamped envelope in our North 

Pole Mailbox! 
(2051 US 130– Parks Maintenance Facility) 

Santa told us he will respond to all 

 messages before Christmas! 


